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The Permanent Mission of St. Kitts and Nevis to the United Nations, in its capacity as Chair
of the Group of Latin American and Caribbean States for the month of January, presents its
complimeﬁts to the Secretariat of the Board of the Green Climate Fund, and hasthe honour
to refer to the latter’s request for GRULAC membership of the Board of the Green Climate
Fund for the period 2025-2027.

Inthis connection, the Permanent Mission of St, Kitts and Nevis to the United Nations has
the further to honour to inform the Green Climate Fund of the following decision taken to
preserve regional cohesion:

“GRULAC members agreed that, for the period 2025-2027, one seat for GRULAC on the
GCF Board, comprising a Member, Alternate, and Advisors, will be occupied by the
following group of countries: Cuba, the Dominican Republic, Nicaragua, and The
Bahamas. A second seat will be occupied by Argentina, Bolivia, Brazil, Ecuador and
Uruguay. A third seat will be occupied by Chile, Colombia, Costa Rica, and Honduras.
GRULAC members agreed that the concerned members in each group of countries will
discuss among themselves to determine a seat arrangement for each year in the period
2025-2027.”

The Permanent Mission of St. Kitts and Nevis to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Board of the Green Climate Fund the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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